

TIME	ROCKBRIDGE ROOM	LAYTON ROOM	LURAY BALLROOM
7:30 PM		Continuing the tradition of SIPit: Creating a list of discussions to be had at a SIPit event and come up with other specs/interop that is needed by the industry. (see full proposal) SIPit BoF Suggested by Chris Wendt	
8:00	What are the real-world frictions experienced in implementing, and maintaining, Authentication and Verification by voice service providers today? -Assuming those obstacles can be overcome, it would be nice to hear where the greatest pain points were so the industry can help smooth the process. -There's a ton of new activity because of the changes in third party authentication - mostly from very small service providers -Vendors and smaller Service Providers would have great insight Suggested by Mark Lindsey		
8:30			Addressing Texting: A deeper dive into texting issues and discussion about potential paths forward that can be identified or work that can happen in IPNNI or a new group focused on these issues. Addressing Texting Addressing Texting Suggested by David Frankel